The Executive Board
meeting of the Mount airy Claybreakers took place on Tuesday, July Ist at President Betty
Abercrombies House. Also present were Peggy Martin, Jimmy Nell Finley, Anne
Williams, and May Kemp.

It was announced that the annual picnic would take place on August 16th at 4,00 pm at
the home of May Kemp. Betty showed the Board the pictures from the spring Flower
Show taken by Patsy Skinner. It was decided that the year's theme would be "The Pursuit
of Gardening". Al Abercrombie will have the yearly programs done in time to be handed
out at the picnic. There was a discussion led by Peggy Martin about the programs and
hostesses for the coming year. The following Committee Chairmen were chosen.

Historian, Julie Harrison

Civic Development, Elaine Arnold
Conservation, Esther Neckere
Design, Ann Deboeser
Horticulture, Liz Saniga
Photography, Julie Harrison
Program, Peggy Martin

Publicity, May Kemp

Sunshine, Peg Stovall

Ways and Means, Marian Moreland

The meeting was concluded and refreshments were served.




